Welcome to the Roberts Naylor K-8 Family!
We are excited to teach your student(s) this year! My name is Bernadette

Rosthenhausler- Espinoza and I am very proud fo be the principal of Roberts Naylor! Here

at Roberts Naylor, we expect great outcomes from our students, staff and families. With

that being said, I ask that we work positively fogether to make sure that your students

receive the best academic and resilience skills to be their best self! I would like to

welcome you and give you some useful information to help make your child's experience a

positive one!

School start: 8:45 a.m. for ALL students.

K-6 students: dismiss at 3:00 p.m. on Mon., Tues. ,Thurs., and Fri.

If your student is released at 3pm, they must walk home, get picked up, go to the boys and
girls club.

7th & 8th graders are dismissed at 3:50 p.m. on Mon., Tues.,Thurs., and Fri.

Wednesday: K-6 are dismissed at 2:00pm and 7™/8™ are dismissed at 2:50pm

All students at Roberts Naylor receive free breakfast and lunch every day. There is no need
to fill out applications.

Always make sure that your student is in uniform, if students are not in uniform parents will
receive a phone call in the morning to bring a uniform.

All 6th - 8th must use clear or mesh backpacks.

K-5th students can use regular backpacks

Cell phones: Students are not permitted to keep cell phones on their person once they come
to school. They can turn it into the office or place it in a pouch in their backpack.

Drinks: Students can only bring water to school or a small juice with lunch. No soft drinks,
energy drinks, coffee, Gatorades etc. in the morning or during classes

Snacks: Only single serve chips or snacks for LUNCH. NO big bags.

In the morning parents will drop off students at the front of the school, only students and
staff are allowed to enter the building in the morning.

Due to keeping all students' safe, hooded jackets are not permitted for 6™-8™
graders. Students can wear crew neck jackets and sweatshirts.

Late pick-ups: Parents, I understand emergencies occur. If you will be late picking up your
student(s) call the front office at 584-6800. We need to work together!

Students come prepared with charged computer in case, with charger.

NO GUM



